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   THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF BERGEN COUNTY 
  

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 
 
 
The Housing Authority of Bergen County has issued addendum No. 1 in association with the 
public re-bid advertised on May 27, 2016 for TEMPORARY STAFFING SERVICES. 
 
The addendum is available for public inspection at the Housing Authority of Bergen County’s 
main office at One Bergen County Plaza, Floor 2, Hackensack, New Jersey 07601 between 
the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
Please note that this addendum shall become part of specifications HABC 2016-04-01.  
 
The bid opening date originally scheduled for Wednesday, June 8, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. will 
remain unchanged. 
 
 
                        Lynn Bartlett 
                        Executive Director   
     Housing Authority of Bergen County 
    
by: Drew Dorian 
      Purchasing Assistant 
 
 
 


